Cinderela Guevara
Presidio County Judge

Press Release
Reference: Update-Confirmed Cases in Presidio County

On October 12" through October 15™, the Presidio County Judge was notified of new
COVID-19 cases in our County. My office has received updated reports from the Marfa
ISD Superintendent, the Local Health Authority, Local Corporations, Self-Reporting,
and the Texas Department of State Health Services. (DSHS). Reports most recently
received from the Texas Department of Health have been meticulously reviewed in
order to ensure that double reporting of cases is prevented.

Case Number: Date of Isolation Date of Release
117 is a female from Marfa in her twenties 10-07-20 10-18-20

118 is a female from Marfa in her forties 10-07-20 10-17-20
119 is a male from Presidio in his eighties 10-10-20 10-20-20
120 is a male from Marfa in his teens 10-09-20 10-19-20
121 is a male from Marfa in his teens 10-09-20 10-19-20
122 is a male from Marfa in his fifties 10-09-20 10-19-20
123 is a female from Marfa in her fifties 10-07-20 10-17-20
124 is a female from Marfa in her teens 10-07-20 10-17-20
125 is a female from Marfa in her teens 10-09-20 10-19-20
126 is a male from Presidio in his fifties 10-09-20 10-19-20
127 is a female from Presidio in her teens 10-09-20 10-19-20
128 is a female from Presidio in her fifties 10-06-20 10-16-20
129 is a female from Presidio in her fifties (No dates provided)

130 is a male from Presidio in his seventies 10-13-20 10-23-20

All individuals are currently isolated. There will be Covid-19 testing:

TUESDAY - OCTOBER 27 - CITY OF PRESIDIO

WEDNESDAY — OCTOBER 28 — MARFA

THURSDAY — OCTOBER 29 — ALPINE

FRIDAY — OCTOBER 30 — FORT DAVIS

PLEASE WEAR A MASK, WASH YOUR HANDS, AND WATCH YOUR DISTANCE.
THANK YOU, CINDERELA GUEVARA, PRESIDIO COUNTY JUDGE



